
August 1, 2019

Dear loyal Customers,

Office Perks, Inc. has joined together with First Choice Coffee Services, effective 
August 1st, 2019. First Choice Coffee Services is the leading nationwide office coffee 
service, and has been in business since 1967.

By joining forces with First Choice Coffee Services, we bring together many years of 
experienced employees. All of the management, route drivers, technicians and office staff 
will all be there for you just as we were before. Our product and equipment offerings will 
continue to expand, so if you need or are interested in any additional services please 
don’t hesitate asking. 

First Choice Coffee is nationwide and can provide service to most locations throughout 
the US. 

Please make note of our new Federal Tax id.

New Federal Tax ID # is: XX-XXXXXXX

A Sincere Thank You,

Scott Boyd

Office Perks, Inc.

President


